## VP Fundraising Report as of 11/16/2023

## Prepared by Neena Karnad

- We got a large donation of books from Plainsboro Public Library. Thanks to everyone
  who came and helped collect the books. It wasn't possible without all your help!
   We will have to empty the shed .... Watch out for shed-cleanup date and please sign up.
- Grover Mill Walkathon on 11/4/23 was a great success! We made over \$1500! Thanks to Arun, Anmol, Don, Jegan, Sridevi, Shripal, Aditi, Mini, Hrishi, Dhruv, for supporting!
   Special thanks to Madhuri for organizing it.
- Jhopdi restaurant is organizing a Diwali event on 11/18/23 and a portion of the proceeds will be given to Plainsboro Rescue Squad.
- Preparation for our Installation Dinner on 2/9/23 has started. Save the date!
- Total collection for the year thus far has been close to \$130K... including the donation from the township.
- Holiday Flyer should go out by next week.